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Korean Embassy Defense Attache'   
                                                                           
  


03 January 2018
                                      
 
To : Major Ido Sociano
       רמ"ד קש"ח מב"ל

From : Col. Woo Jeonghoon
            Korean Defense Attache

Subject : Visit Request

Dear Major Ido Sociano,
Principle of Joint university college (Korean National Defense University) 2 stars Maj General Cho Han Kyu would like to visit Israel to enhance the cooperation between the universities.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Korean Delegation will be formed by 3 members included General Cho.

He would like to visit INDC, Armed force staff college, Command and staff college.
The proposed dates are;
13 – 14 March,   20-21 March,    27-28 March.
          
It will be highly appreciated if you can arrange this visit.
 

Thank you for your sincere cooperation and assistance.

Col. Woo would like to know if you have any plan to visit Korea.


Sincerely, 



Col. Woo Jeonghoon
Tel : 09-9569862/ Fax ; 09-9562013
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